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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

| support the Pactola Reservoir - Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal.

It is really important to keep mining away from this pristine area. We have devastated so many natural sites, and
so many that are important to indigenous people that it is now time to protect nature more and limit mining that
looks only at profit. Enough already. The climate is changing and we need our natural areas to mitigate against
bigger storms, floods, other natural disasters.

Please expedite the withdrawal proposal to the Sec'y of the Dept of the Interior.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.



